
From: Peggy Brown Sent: Sunday, July 9, 2023 9:47 PM 
To: Sellen, Erica A <Erica.Sellen@sdcounty.ca.gov> 
Cc: Barry Willis <btwillis9@gmail.com>; Eileen Delaney <eileen.fallbrook@gmail.com>; Steve Brown 
<steve.fallbrook@aol.com> 
Subject: [External] RMWD and FPUD Detachment Vote 
 
Dear LAFCO Board Members: 
 
Many reasons have been expressed today and during past hearings, in support of RMWD and FPUD 
detachment from the San Diego Water Authority. 
 
Consider any reasonable person trying to live within a budget, viewing two identical products on the 
grocery shelf; one a name brand and the next a store brand offered at a lower price.  A doctor's 
prescription very often will allow a generic substitute if available; same drug, different label.  Gas for the 
car, clothes for the kids, insurance for our homes...we all shop to find the best price for the products we 
need to buy.   
 
RMWD and FPUD have found that a different supplier can provide the exact same H2O to our 
homes,  businesses, farms, fields, groves and gardens for LESS MONEY!  We want to do what we always 
do...buy the same or equivalent product from a provider who can sell it to us for less. 
 
We want you to do what is reasonable, fair, and right today by voting to give the local residents the right 
to vote on this important issue.  Fallbrook residents deserve no less. 
 
Thank you, 
Peggy M. Brown 
RMWD customer 
Fallbrook, CA 
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